Meeting Summary

South Llano Watershed Association

May 30, 2009

Junction, Texas

A special thanks goes to the twenty-one people who participated in the previous Saturday’s meeting of the Alliance. Spending three hours discussing values, goals and priorities is not always the most exciting way to spend a morning, but it certainly provides vital direction to the group. 

This meeting summary only covers the general topics of discussion rather than many of the specifics. Many of these specific will begin to be presented once the Board has the opportunity to begin formulating a strategic plan. 

Establishing values and goals that enhance our mission statement and amplify the purpose of the SLWA was the topic of much discussion Saturday. Two important points from the meeting were that the values of the group (a land and water ethic, for example) should be used to prioritize the goals and that the group should be about promoting these values through example, imagery and education.

There were also discussions regarding what should be included on the soon-to-be-designed web page (see attached). The general feeling was that the web page should be a viable and reliable resource for all interested persons and should strive to enhance the credibility of the organization.

It was also suggested that one of the goals of the group and the website should be to motivate participation. The SLWA effort is not about establishing a service, but rather, becoming a hands-on project.

Various specific discussions focused on ways to promote the group and its mission statement. These included establishing educational kiosks near river crossings, promoting cooperative efforts among adjoining landowners along the river, facilitating small grants to landowners, and establishing a landowner resource list. 

Several business matters were discussed including the announcement of the new Board of Directors.
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The new board will meet this month to finalize the IRS non-profit application.

Following the meeting, several individuals became the first dues members of the South Llano Watershed Alliance. Individual memberships are $20/year and Business memberships are $100/year. 

